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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Children in Need  
I will never tire of saying it, but once again Hollinswood has come up trumps supporting 
national charities. The children look great in a range of outfits with some of them going the 
extra mile! I will update you next week with our donation total.  
 
Remembrance 
It was heart-warming to see many Hollinswood families last Sunday at the Remembrance 
Service in the Town Park. Hollinswood pupils, current and old were representing their 
schools, their families, their churches and a range of other organisations that they belong to.  
 
Thank you to all who purchased poppies and other items in school. The Royal British Legion 
will let us know in due course how much you helped raise.  
 
Covid19 Update 
There are a number of classes still in stepped-up measures because of the number of 
positive cases. Throughout we have done our best to maintain afterschool clubs and 
sporting competitions. We will let you know when those measures can be stepped down if 
your child is in one of those classes.  
 
Keep talking to us if you are unsure of what you need to do around testing - which test, how 
long to isolate and from when etc. The staff in school are becoming experts on this and 
there is a lot of conflicting ‘advice’ and rumour out there. For the latest advice from the local 
council please follow this link  
 
Newsroom - Covid-19 infection rate: again on the rise in Telford and Wrekin 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  
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